17th March 2020

Dear Parent/Carer
Continuing learning in light of Coronavirus
You will be well aware of the rapidly changing situation across the country due to the coronavirus. As you know schools, in line with everyone else, are following national guidance which in itself is necessarily changing on a daily basis. More information is available from the NHS at www.nhsinform.scot.
At the moment all schools and Early Learning and Childcare Centres remain open; however, over the next few days and weeks, it is possible that an increased number of pupils and staff will catch the virus and have to stay at home.  This could mean whole families having to stay at home for long periods of time, unable to come to school or go to work. 
To help with our planning to make sure your child continues to have opportunities for learning, we would be very grateful if you answer a few questions about your child, their access to internet and whether you work for any of the emergency or critical services. It should only take a couple of minutes of your time, but will be very useful to us.
Please use the following link:		
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=oyzTzM4Wj0KVQTctawUZKSQZ3dSC1FpFhh5J3QP10_xUNjFQRlY2WExaRlVKSFVVTTlYVFhKOUowTy4u

I realise that this is a worrying time for everyone and I want to assure you that we are working hard to plan for different situations to allow us to continue to provide learning and teaching for our children and young people. We will continue to communicate with you through texts or emails, the school and Council websites, Twitter and/or Show My Homework as the situation evolves. 
[image: ]Yours sincerely


Andy Sinclair
Head Teacher
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